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News No.   :  16/2014 
Date           :  5th February 2014 
Subject         :  The Revenue Department advises taxpayers to apply for an extension of time      
                     to file tax returns to avoid paying fine and surcharge 
................................................................................................................................................................................     

            Due to the political crisis, some Revenue Offices, located in Bangkok and outside 
Bangkok area, are closed. So taxpayers who live in such areas cannot file tax returns and      
pay tax liabilities.  

            The Revenue Department would like to advise that taxpayers who live in such areas 
can submit tax returns at nearby Revenue Offices. If they cannot do so, they have to apply for 
an extension of time to file tax returns. This must be done within one week after the closed 
Revenue Offices are open. It will help taxpayers not to pay fine and surcharge when they      
file tax returns after the due date. 
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